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	SCH: 
	Project Title: BAE Systems Waterfront Improvement Project
	Lead Agency: San Diego Unified Port District
	Contact Name: Joseph Smith
	Email: jdsmith@portofsandiego.org
	Phone Number: 
	Project  Location: San Diego                                                                                        San Diego
	PrintButton1: 
	TextField1: BAE Systems is a ship repair company in the San Diego area, primarily serving non-nuclear Navy vessels, as well as commercial customers. The purpose of the proposed project is to maintain and improve existing facilities at the BAE Systems San Diego Ship Repair Yard for the berthing needs of current and future U.S. Naval assets and other customers. As part of the U.S. Navy’s “Pivot West” strategy, it is anticipated that more Navy vessels will be home-ported in San Diego. As a result, BAE Systems requires the ability to flexibly locate various ships within the existing facility as well as to ensure safe and efficient facility utilization for the moorage of vessels, including during extreme weather conditions. However, no new berthing space would be provided with the proposed project and no increase in the number of vessels serviced would result. The proposed project would replace aging structures, improve existing infrastructure, increase space utilization, and increase efficiency of operations at the ship repair yard. While these improvements would allow for newer and different classes of vessels to be moored and repaired on site, the proposed improvements are not expected to increase the number of vessels serviced as no new berthing space would be provided and the mooring of new, larger vessels would reduce the number of other vessels that could be concurrently moored at the ship repair yard.  The proposed project includes 15 distinct project elements designed to improve efficiency and functionality of the existing BAE Systems San Diego Ship Repair Yard. 
	TextField2: The EIR will address the following potential project-related and cumulative environmental effects of the proposed project: air quality, biological resources, greenhouse gas emissions and climate change, hazards and hazardous materials, hydrology and water quality, land use and planning, noise and vibration, transportation and traffic, and energy use as well as other potential impacts identified during the NOP process. 

	TextField3: 
	TextField4: Responsible agencies include the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, California Coastal Commission, Regional Water Quality Control Board, and the City of San Diego.

Trustee agencies include the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, U.S. Coast Guard, National Marine Fisheries Service, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, California Department of Fish and Wildlife, and California State Lands Commission.



